
On October 3, 2013, the Glendale Educational Foundation held their 9th Annual State of the

School Breakfast.  During this breakfast, they awarded the Los Angeles County Sheriff’s

Crescenta Valley Station the “Educational Excellence Award” for their on-going support to the

Glendale Unified School District.

 

Dep. Scott Shinagawa who is the School Resource Deputy at Crescenta Valley High and

Rosemont Middle School’s.  Dep. Shinagawa has done an excellent job working with the

administrators, counselors and students.  

 

Crescenta Valley Sheriff’s Station is honored to receive this award and we are proud of the

dedication Dep. Shinagawa gives to the district and the residents of the Crescenta Valley Area.
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